
Wellington Canine Obedience Club Meeting
July 1st 2007

Apologies
Lesley Cobb

Minutes of last meeting

The Minutes of the meeting of May 6th were accepted
Moved: Mary

Seconded:  Lesley

Matters Arising
No price for the paint as yet

Treasurers Report:

Mike raised the issue of the telephone bill.  There is a toll bar on the phone – for 
3 months the bill is $46.53 according to Annette.

The phone should be answered somewhere else.  At the moment it does say to 
leave a message and it is cleared by Annette and Mary.

General Business

 Mary  and Edi were thanked for putting  their contact up for all Kennel 
Club e-mails – this really is a great help

 SPCA – Thomas said that they came to the shop to advertise dog 
obedience training programmes

 Good Citizenship Programmes – assessors have to be approved before a 
club can offer the programme and as such we are not eligible as a Club to 
offer this programme.  It has been taken out of the Welcome Sheet.  The 
question was raised if we could get an Assessor from another Club.   
Lesley was to find out and report back.
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 Kennel Club – List of Committee members has to be sent to the Kennel 
Club.   This has not been done yet by Bice.   

 Dog Walk – Should have had one in June.   Sunday 22nd July therefore a 
dog walk will be advertised.  All instructors will tell their classes.   It will be 
at 11.30 and the location will be decided.

 The Executive – this concept is working really well.  

 Trial – Trial Date October 7th.  Annette has organised the ribbons.  Mike is 
to ring Judges that he thinks would be appropriate

Next Meeting

 9th September
 Notices have to be done that week
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